From:

To: Sunnica Energy Farm
Subject: Sunnica

Date: 18 May 2022 23:48:11
Dear Sirs,

This amendment to the Planning Application merely highlights how poorly Sunnica has handled the Application
from day one, with no consideration to those that would be affected.

Once again there has been no contact, or Public Consultation to present the alterations.
Submit a simply cannot be trusted.

Regards,

Brian Challis





